
Dear Students!!! 

Hope you all are safe and doing good!!! 

This is to inform you all that the Faculty has decided to conduct Online 

Lectures with the support of LEARN/Zoom. This facility is free of charge 

for both lecturers and students, if you are using SLT as the Internet 

Service Provider (ISP) (Discussions are being arranged between the Vice 

Chancellor and other ISPs e.g. Dialog, Mobitel etc.. We will keep you 

updating on the new developments on this as well). 

You will be provided with a link to zoom conference facility, through LMS. 

Therefore, please check your LMS regularly in order to join online 

lectures.   

Our Staff will upload the teaching/learning materials as required to LMS. 

You are required to use all these materials with online lectures.   

We have taken all these measures to make sure not to waste your 

valuable time and get you involved in your study program. We will try our 

best to minimize the time lost, occurring to you because of COVID 19 

pandemic issue.    

If you need any clarification on this, please contact me (0718353044; 

samanthak@badm.ruh.ac.lk). 

 

Thanks. 

 

Prof. PAP Samantha Kumara 

Dean/ Faculty of Management and Finance 

University of Ruhuna 

 

31.03.2020 


